
KWHA 

February Update 

KWHA Members, 

Show season is quickly approaching, and the Kentucky Walking Horse Association is working 

diligently to ensure that our members have another great year.  We had a very productive 

meeting this past Sunday (2-17-13).  Below are a few highlights from that meeting.  More 

information will be available soon about many of the ideas and events presented.   

 The KWHA has added a new high point category for the 2013 season.   A trail riding 

high point division has now been established, and a full set of rules will be available 

before show season. 

 

 A monetary scholarship will be awarded to high school seniors/college attendees that 

will be furthering their education at any two or four year college or university.  An 

application will be available in both the KWHA directory and online.  Both the KWHA 

and Ohio Valley Walking Horse Association will work in partnership on this new 

venture. 

 

 The show committee presented a well balanced show schedule for the 2013 Mid Summer 

Classic.  The board approved a class schedule that promotes the performance, pleasure, 

and racking horse. 

 

As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve.  The complete set of minutes from the 2-17-13 

meeting will be available after our March meeting.  The January minutes can now be viewed 

online.  Feel free to contact me at anytime with any matter concerning the KWHA.  I would love 

to hear from you. 

 

Thank you, 

Jared Scott 

502-600-1608 

jscott1608@gmail.com 

 

 


